
 

November, 15 2019 
Wills Creek Social Club 

 
 
Dear Wills Creek Residents, 
 
As Christmas approaches, we ask that you remember those less fortunate in your holiday plans.  
 
Each year Wills Creek Social club collects donations for needy families in our community. In the past 4 
years we were able to help 7 families who wouldn’t have anywhere to turn for help. 
Our work has a powerful impact not only for the families that we help directly, but also on the larger 
community as a whole. We are completely reliant on charitable donations and funds raised through our 
Christmas Social in order to be able to provide this service. That is why we ask you to help Wills Creek 
Social Club with a charitable gift in support of our important work during the holiday season. What 
better way to celebrate Christmas than by sharing with those who are in need.  
 
This year, we again will support one or two families from the Christmas Bureau Adopt-a-Family.  In 
addition, we hope to donate to the Stocking Stuffers for Seniors that is sponsored by London Drugs and 
also donate socks to our homeless shelters. 
 
Each year we invite owners to gather in the club house for our annual Christmas Social where you have a 
chance to meet your neighbours, enjoy some holiday treats, and bid on some beautiful baskets. 
Proceeds from the baskets, along with the 50/50 draw, go directly towards this worthwhile cause. If you 
will be out of town or wish to make a private donation, any amount will go a long way to support a 
family and will be greatly appreciated and put to good use. 
 
Needless to say your generosity will have a positive impact on people in need. Every gift matters, so 
please make a difference today. 
 
Please contact me to arrange your donation. 
 
Thank you 
 
Colleen Jones 
Wills Creek Social Club 
Jones.lakeshire@gmail.com 
Phone 778-908-0942 
 
 


